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August 28, 2015 
 
David Damari, O.D., Dean 
Ferris State University Michigan College of Optometry 
1124 S. State Street 
MCO 231 
Big Rapids, MI  49307 
 
Dear Dr. Damari: 
 
The Accreditation Council on Optometric Education (ACOE) reviewed the 2015 annual report of the 
professional optometric degree program at Ferris State University Michigan College of Optometry at its 
annual meeting on June 24-27, 2015 in Seattle, Washington and passed the following motion: 
 

The 2015 annual report of the Ferris State University Michigan College of Optometry 
is accepted and the program thanked for submitting a comprehensive report.  The 
Council finds that the program has met recommendation 2 from the last evaluation 
report.  All recommendations are now met.  The Council looks forward to receiving 
the program’s next annual report due May 1, 2016. 

 
The following is the status of recommendations from the most recent visit to your program.  You are 
commended for meeting all of the recommendations from the last site visit. 

Recommendation 
 

Status Date Met 

1. The program must have a systematic curriculum review process for 
didactic and clinical education. (2.4) 

MET 02 2015 

2. The program must conduct an ongoing, planned quality 
assessment and improvement program which evaluates the health, 
eye and vision services provided. (8.2.5) 

MET 06 2015 

 

The date of the next currently scheduled site visit for Ferris State University Michigan College of 
Optometry is November 2021. 

On behalf of the Accreditation Council on Optometric Education, I thank you for providing us with this 
update on the status of your program.  I encourage you to contact me at the St. Louis address above if 
you have any ideas or suggestions on ways the Council can improve its process.  I also invite you to visit 
our web site at www.theacoe.org  to obtain the latest information about Council activities, process and 
standards. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
J. Bart Campbell, O.D., Chair 

ACOE, Ms. Urbeck 


